
RE: 4/4/2022 Mccall Shameka TOUR ONLY
From Kathleen Semmler <kathleen.semmler@stayskyvc.com>
To reservations@rooms101.com <reservations@rooms101.com>, partners

<partners@stayskyvc.com>
Date 30/03/2022 11:00

Hello,

Guest is booked for 04/04 @ 10:30am Tour # 107881


FYI,

This will be the last Monday we are open for the next few months, we are moving the days
open to  Tuesday -Saturday for now and hopefully by summer we will be at 7 days a week.  I
am in the process if calling all the guests that are already booked for Mondays to try and
get them to move to Saturday or Tuesdays. If any of your guests call complaining that might
be the reason, I have already moved 2 of yours from 04/11 but they were fine with it. 

 

April 11,18,25

May 02,09,16,23,30


-----Original Message-----

From: reservations@rooms101.com <reservations@rooms101.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 2:44 PM

To: Kathleen Semmler <kathleen.semmler@stayskyvc.com>; partners <partners@stayskyvc.com>

Subject: 4/4/2022 Mccall Shameka TOUR ONLY


Please book this tour.


Thanks

Michele
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